
Health unions strike over pay and staffing
 U.K. 

Four health trade unions in Northern Ireland - UNISON, Unite, NIPSA and RCN - 
organised a day's strike action on 18 December to demand urgent action on pay 
inequality in the NHS. Health workers in Northern Ireland are the lowest paid in the 
UK and unions argue that pay parity will be a major factor in delivering safe staffing 
levels. EPSU sent a message of support. The unions are also planning or have 
organised other forms of industrial action as part of their campaign (see EPSU CB 
News 22 and 23).
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